Date:

November 20, 2013

To:

Walter B. Duke, III, Mayor



Chickie Brandimarte, Vice Mayor



Bobbie H. Grace, Commissioner



Albert C. Jones, Commissioner

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
Governmental Relations Consulting Services Contract

______________________________________________________________________________
A proposal to extend the existing contract with CLD & Associates, LLC for governmental relations consulting services is on the City Commission’s meeting agenda for November 26, 2013.  Carol L. Duncanson is the principle of CLD & Associates, LLC and has provided consulting services to the City for the last four years. 

The contract amount remains unchanged at $36,000 for the year.  Funding for this contract was appropriated in the budget and will be paid from the General Fund, City Commission Department, Professional Services, Account No. 001-11-01-511-31-10. 

Recommendation
It is recommended to approve the one year agreement with CLD & Associates, LLC for governmental relations consulting services.
